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Regulation of Retail Forex

CFTC,

I am writing to urge you to please not change the terms regarding the 100:1 leverage in retail Forex markets. I agree with the
other proposed changes to the Forex regulations to help reduce risk to market participants. However, please allow Forex
traders to choose if they want 100:1 leverage. By obligating brokers to disclose Forex market risks, traders can be informed
and hold themselves personally responsible for their own losses. Please allow retail traders to have a chance at attaining
wealth and realize their dreams through currency trading!

Please!
Thank you!
RIN 3038-AC61.

Kelli Komiss
512-779-6299


